KEK Computing Newsletter

No. 248

高エネルギー加速器研究機構 計算科学センター

2021年11月30日発行

■中央計算機システム ■メールシステム ■ネットワーク ■その他

アカウント・機器の登録更新について

重要: 2022年1月21日(金)17時 (日本時間) までに対応してください

計算科学センターでは、毎年各利用者の方に計算機システムのアカウントと無線LAN機器登録の更新手続きをしていただいております。

2022年1月21日17時 (日本時間) までに更新されないアカウント・機器は、更新期限後間もなく利用できなくなりますので、ご注意ください。

今年度は、計算科学センターの申請ポータルサイトから更新手続きを行います。なお、申請ポータルサイトを初めてご使用になる場合は、まずアカウントの有効化が必要になります。また、管理局職員は別手段で更新いたしますので、本手続きの対象外となります。

更新手続きについては

https://ccwww.kek.jp/ccsupport/ccapply/renewal2021.html

をご覧ください。

ご不明な点がありましたら、consult@kek.jp までお問い合わせください。

計算科学センター

Renewal of computer account and device registrations

IMPORTANT: ACTION REQUIRED no later than 17:00 on Friday, January 21st, 2022 (JST) ***

Each year, KEK Computing Research Center asks each user to renew his/her computer account and Wireless LAN device registrations.

Computer accounts and devices not renewed by 17:00 on Friday, January 21st, 2022 (JST) will be disabled shortly after the deadline.

This year, the renewal will be done through the online application portal site of Computing Research Center. Note that if you are using the application portal site for the first time, you will need to activate your account. Staff members of Administration Bureau will conduct the renewal by other means and are not subject to this renewal process.

Please take a look at

https://ccwww.kek.jp/ccsupport/ccapply/renewal2021-en.html

for the renewal procedure.

If you have any questions, please contact consult@kek.jp.

Computing Research Center